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Introduction 

Degenerative or mechanical arthritis refers to a group of conditions that 
mainly involve damage to the cartilage that covers the ends of the 
bones. The main job of the smooth, slippery cartilage is to help the 
joints glide and move smoothly. This type of arthritis causes the 
cartilage to become thinner and rougher. 

Strategies Degenerative or Mechanical Arthritis  

To compensate for the loss of cartilage and changes in joint function, 
the body begins to remodel the bone in an attempt to restore stability. 
This can cause undesirable bony growths to develop, called osteophytes. 
The joint can become misshapen. This condition is commonly called 
osteoarthritis. Osteoarthritis can also result from previous damage to 
the joint such as a fracture or previous inflammation in the joint. Back 
pain can arise from the muscles, discs, nerves, ligaments, bones, or 
joints. Back pain may stem from problems with organs inside the body. 
It can also be a result of referred pain, for example, when a problem 
elsewhere in the body leads to pain in the back.  

 

Within the long run future it's attainable that direct imaging of bones 
and joints in 3 dimensions (using imaging or fluoroscopy) could replace 
marker based mostly systems. 

Methods for Decoding Mechanical Arthritis 

If a doctor cannot identify the exact cause of back pain, it is often 
described as “non-specific” pain Connective tissues support, bind 
together, or separate other body tissues and organs. They include 
tendons, ligaments, and cartilage. CTD involves joint pain and 
inflammation. The inflammation may also occur in other tissues, 
including the skin, muscles, lungs, and kidneys. This can result in various 
symptoms besides painful joints, and it may require consultation with a 
number of different specialists. Uric acid is a chemical created when the 
body breaks down substances called purines. Purines are found in human 
cells and several foods. Most uric acid dissolves in blood and travels to 
the kidneys. From there, it passes out in urine. Some people have high 
levels of uric, acid because they either naturally produce more than they 
need or their body cannot clear the uric acid quickly enough. 

Decoding the Causes 
 

Arthritis is a joint disorder which is very common but is not well 
understood. “Arthritis” is not considered a single disease as it is an 
informal way of referring to joint diseases or joint pain. A joint is the 
area of the body where two different bones meet. Arthritis means 
inflammation of one or more joints. There are many types of Arthritis, 
and people of all ages and sexes can have Arthritis. People have mild to 
severe pain in their joints when they have Arthritis. Arthritis should be 
treated at the right time as it can lead to more severe health problems. 
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